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Hello Everyone,  
 
We have reached the end of term 3A and the end of 
this academic year is in sight. 
 
Today our Year 11 students sat their final exam and 
had their Leavers assembly where they shared with 
the staff and students some of their best memories of 
their time here at TBS.  
All of us here at TBS wish Owen and Pyper the very 
best of luck with their next chapter and look forward 
to celebrating with them at the Prom.  
 

 
 
In our assembly we presented the winners and 
runners up with their certificates for the Spelling Bee 
competition. Congratulations to you all! 
 

 
 
Thank You to Rob and Samara who were in this week 
for the Routine Dental checks. It is always a pleasure 
to have you both in.  
 
Happy holidays to all the staff and students.  
 
Tania Maggott  
Head Teacher  

What fun! In Year 5 and 6 our science topic this term 
was Electricity. We have 
undergone a project to 
create an electronic model 
based on vehicles, 
including emergency 
vehicles. We used our 
science skills to make 
functioning electronic circuits. The models were 
carefully designed to hold the electronics inside with 
just motors, buzzers, bulbs and switches visible on the 
exterior. Finally, after 
the build of the 
model, the colours, 
livery and those all-
important finishing 
touches were applied. 
Didn’t we do well!   

 As part of our electricity topic we also went on a trip 

to Encompass to learn about how electricity can be 

generated through renewable sources. We enjoyed 

seeing inside one of the wind turbines and learning 

about how it works. Thanks to Steve and Rick for 

sharing their knowledge with us.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our humanities 
topic was about 
life since 1948 
which we have 
found really 
interesting and 
have managed to 
pack a lot in! The 
highlight was 
definitely a trip to 
the Museum 
where we each 
chose our 
favourite object which we thought told us something 
important about life since 1948. We did a detailed 
sketch of our chosen artefact and gave a presentation 
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to the rest of the class about it. Miss Marina also dug 
out some interesting photographs from the archive 
which showed us how fashions have changed over the 
last few decades. We even recognized some of the 
local people in the photos and could have spent all 
day looking at them! Thanks to Miss Marina for 
making our trip to the museum really fun and 
interesting.  
In English we researched The Beatles, a famous 1960s 
band and wrote fact-files about them. We loved 
learning about and listening to their music. We also 
learned about the Windrush generation and wrote 
diary entries from the perspective of an immigrant 
coming to Britain to help rebuild the country after the 
war, and the challenges they would have faced. 
Another thing we really enjoyed about this topic was 
researching fashion from the 1960s and designing our 
own 1960s outfits! 
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Jubilee Celebrations 

It was wonderful to see so many of our pupils participating in, and enjoying, the Jubilee celebrations last week.  

 The main celebrations began on Thursday evening with the lighting 

of the beacon. Primary children opened the celebrations with an a 

Capella performance of “Here’s to the Queen”, which was followed 

by an instrumental piece by Georgia Meth and Liana Brogdon-Sim. A 

trio of Secondary Girls Rhiann Young-Benjamin, Jordan Reynolds and 

Adele Thomas sang a beautiful version of “Count on Me”. The final 

secondary recital of the evening came from Liana who performed an 

outstanding solo violin piece. The performances were closed by the primary children who sung “The Jubilee Song”. 

The children had spent a lot of time perfecting their acts for the evening and performed beautifully for a large 

audience – well done! 

On Friday, some children along with their families and teachers formed a 

“walking talking float” to lead the vehicle floats out on their tour of the 

island. Wearing the bright Union Jack colours of red, white and blue, as well 

as being equipped with whistles, banners and flags, the group was quite a 

spectacle and the perfect complement to the main floats. 

 

 

 

 

Our Art and Craft Exhibition were opened to the public from Friday morning and was visited by many during 

Sunday’s street party. Masterpieces from all children were on display, showcasing the work of our many talented 

young artists.  In some cases it was so difficult for our judges to decide on the best piece that second places were 

also awarded. Well done to all of our children for taking part. The winners and runners up for each category can be 

found on the next page.  
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Art and Craft Exhibition Winners and Runners Up 

Class Entries: 

Nursery/Reception – Theo Francis 

2nd place – Kenzie Ellis-Thomas 

Key Stage 1 – Caleb Lawrence 

2nd place – Carla Phillips 

Key Stage 2  – Madisyn Young 

Year 7  -Kaelyn Hudson 

Joint with Kaia Reynolds-Lawrence 

Year 8 – Rhiann Benjamin 

Year 9  – Liana Brogdon-Sim 

 

Home Entries: 

Nursery/Reception – Meeah Ellick 

Key Stage 1 – Breckin Constantine 

Key Stage 2 – Tanzi Beard 

Key Stage 3 – Jordan Reynolds 

My Kind of Art (primary) – Aisja Beard-Joshua 

My Kind of Art (secondary) - Nathan Hudson 

2nd place: Jordan Reynolds 

Writing Competition - Kiara Fowler 

 

Public Vote for best artwork – Kylie Yon-Henry 

 

 


